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Hi Shayne,
 
You are correct that GRCA is leading the review of the larger subdivision block.
I have reached out to Trevor at GRCA. If GRCA is acceptable to reviewing the specific B8-24 and A13-24 and A14-24 files, and
collecting the associated fees, that would continue to acceptable to SVCA.
I will wait for Trevor to respond to confirm if the above is acceptable to the GRCA.
In the meantime, SVCA does not have any comment to provide at this time.

 
Kind regards,
Mike
Michael Oberle
Environmental Planning Technician  
Cell: 519-373-4175
1078 Bruce Road 12, PO Box 150, Formosa, ON N0G 1W0
m.oberle@svca.on.ca
www.saugeenconservation.ca
 
From: Shayne Connors <sconnors@mhbcplan.com> 
Sent: January 15, 2025 12:13 PM
To: Mike Oberle <m.oberle@SVCA.ON.CA>
Cc: Kory Chisholm <kchisholm@mhbcplan.com>; Justin L’Abbe <jlabbe@cfcrozier.ca>; Elisha Milne <emilne@southgate.ca>; John
Bumstead ; Chris-Aluta, Ugo ; Trevor Heywood
<theywood@grandriver.ca>
Subject: RE: Township of Southgate Applications A13-24, A14-24 & B8-24
 

**[CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Mike,
 
Just following up on this.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
SHAYNE CONNORS, BAH, MSc, RPP, MCIP | Senior Planner

113 Collier Street, Barrie ON, L4M 1H2
T: 705-728-0045
C: 519-221-1875

 
This communication is intended solely for the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, protected or otherwise exempt from disclosure. No waiver of confidence, privilege, protection or otherwise is
made. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, please advise us immediately and delete this email




